
Laning SCA Meeting Minutes 

11-10-15 

 

Committee reports we given from the following committees: 

Fourth Grade Farewell – Beth Shust and Niki Valera run the committee and have created sub 

committees for T-shirt, Legacy Gift, Pool Party, Car Wash, Yearbook.  Those committees meet to plan. 

 

Tricky Tray – March 16, 2016 at Green Brook Country Club in North Caldwell.  Solicitations are in full 

swing.  All hands on deck will be needed after the New Year. 

 

Property and Grounds 

 

BOE 

 

Jill Capporimo and Sarah Latson joined forces to coordinate a very successful Laning Kids Help the 

Hungry Food Drive/Verona Fights Hunger Week.   

 

Family Fun night hosted a well-attended  BINGO night.   

SCA lunch is popular and a great fundraiser 

Wally and his committee continue to improve the library and keep it organized. 

Veteran’s Day Assembly was a great event. 

Events to look forward to: 

Secret Shoppe 

Holidays Are For Sharing 

Conferences 

Holiday Concert 

Winter Break 


